

Ref: ISB/E-CIR/01/2020

Date: 1st April, 2020

RESULTS AND VIRTUAL LEARNING PROGRAMME (VLP)

(Circular to the parents of current classes LKG to III)

Dear Parent,

Greetings!

We are pleased to inform you that:

- The result of your ward has been sent through the parent portal.
- We will be commencing the new academic session 2020-21 through our Virtual Learning Programme from Sunday, 12th April 2020 for all the classes. The E- learning programme will continue until the schools reopen for regular classes.
- We will be sending the schedule and the guidelines to access these classes soon. We request you to ensure that your ward attends the E-learning programme on a regular basis.
- We will upload the necessary study materials and worksheets for practice in the parent portal as and when required.
- You are requested to clear fee dues, if any to access the Virtual Learning Programme.

Warm Regards

Pamela Xavier

Principal

NIVE OF STREET